
Promoted for and on the behalf of Cycling Time Trials, under their rules and regulations. 

Holme Valley Wheelers 
 Open 25 mile Time Trial for Men, Women, and Tandems Saturday 26th May 2018 

Results   
 

Timekeepers Mr George Barker Pennine CC 
 Mrs Phil Hurt  Yorkshire Road Club 
   
Secretary  Richard Haigh 

Tel 01484 665682 
Mobile 07823 405085 
Email richard.a.haigh@btinternet.com 

75, Hall Ing Lane 
Honley, 
Holmfirth 
W Yorkshire HD9 6QW 

Held on the Course V237 
Award Rider Club Time Prize 
Ladies     
1st Fastest Cat L-A Anna Turvey Tyneside Vagabonds CC 0:57:23 £35.00 
2nd Fastest Cat L-A Kirsty Bramley Team Swift 1:02:46 £25.00 
1st Fastest Cat L-B Jo Short Darlington CC 1:12:53 £25.00 
Men     
1st fastest Andy Jackson AeroCoach 54:03 £35.00 
2nd fastest Hayden Allen THE Datawolves RT 54:05 £25.00 
3rd fastest Stephen Ayres Bronte Whs 54:15 £18.00 
Cat-V40     
1st fastest Mark Wolstenholme Team Swift 55:31 £25.00 
2nd fastest Darren Yarwood Vive le Velo 55:35 £18.00 
3rd fastest Ian Mitchelson Albarosa CC 55:38 £12.00 
Cat-V50     
1st fastest Jon Surtees NOPINZ 58:05 £25.00 
2nd fastest Gary Hunt Adept Cycling 58:50 £18.00 
3rd fastest Tim Humphries Team Swift 1:00:12 £12.00 
Cat-V60     
1st fastest Russ Richardson Teesside CRC 59:50 £25.00 
2nd fastest Alasdair Bruce Yorkshire RC 1:02:46 £18.00 
3th fastest Chris Harris Holmfirth CC 1:03:46 £12.00 
Cat V70     
1st fastest David Young Albarosa CC 1:05:17 £25.00 
2nd fastest Paul Ruta Barnsley RC 1:07:22 £18.00 
3rd fastest Cliff Beldon Selby CC 1:08:17 £12.00 

 

Thank you to all riders for your entries and congratulations to all riders who finished on what turned 
to be a less than pleasant day.  
 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing this results sheet and loading the times to the 
CTT website, this was the result of a disciplinary hearing by the Yorkshire CTT district committee 
which is now resolved, as the winners will know the prize money was sent out in the week after the 
event as these were not affected by the hearing. 
 
My thanks go to the timekeepers George and Phil, and to the members of Holme Valley 
Wheelers Debbie, Samantha, Pam, Wendy Christine and Jackie, the two Martin’s, Dan, 
Steve, Andy, Brian, Gary, and Dave for their support for the many tasks that are 
required to run the event.  

 


